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Re: Subject line (optional) 
 

AETNA BETTER HEALTH® 
Information about your Aetna Better Health agreement 

The enhanced compensation for primary care services is ending 
For the past two years, we’ve cooperated with CMS and the Department of Public Welfare to pay 
eligible providers at the Medicare rate for qualifying primary care and vaccine administration 
services to HealthChoices members, using funding authorized under the Affordable Care Act.  
However, that program is only funded for dates of service from January 1, 2013, through and 
including December 31, 2014. 
 
Beginning January 1, 2015, and unless the program is extended by law, we will no longer pay the 
Medicare Part B rate for those services. We will revert back to the rates specified in your Aetna 
Better Health agreement.   
 
How does this affect your practice and what steps do you need to take? 
There are no more changes to the terms or conditions of your current agreement.  
 

Questions? 
If you have questions, call Stephanie Caiazzo at 215-378-9985 or CaiazzoS@aetna.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dwayne Parker 
Director of Service Operations, Provider Relations and Credentialing 
Aetna Better Health  
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